MAYOR OF LONDON

Joanne McCartney AM Our ref: MGLA250619-5829
joanne.mccartney@london.gov.uk

Date: 11 JUL 2019
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Thank you for the email from your office of 24 June forwarding on Mirca Morera’s correspondence
about the Seven Sisters Market and her request to meet with me. As you know, | am a proud
supporter of markets such as Seven Sisters and know how vital they are to local communities. At
the time of writing, Transport for London (TfL) is undertaking an investigation into the recent
events involving Victoria Alvarez and Market Asset Management. | await the outcomes of this
investigation with great interest.

Unfortunately, due to diary pressures | won’t be able to meet with Ms Morera at this time.
However, Deputy Mayor for Transport, Heidi Alexander, and Deputy Mayor for Housing and
Residential Development, James Murray, would be pleased to meet with her.

Please could you pass this offer on to Ms Morera and advise her that Heidi Alexander’s office will
contact her to arrange a suitable time to meet.

Yours sincgsely,

(dan

Sadiq Khan
Mayor of London

Cc:  Heidi Alexander, Deputy Mayor for Transport
James Murray, Deputy Mayor for Housing and Residential Development
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